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Sydney Harbour Bridge                           
works update 

From Friday 5 May to Monday 8 May 2023 

What we’re doing 
Sydney Trains is replacing the timber deck supporting the track with a concrete composite deck. The new deck will 
strengthen the structure, extend the life of the rail corridor, simplify track maintenance and, when complete, reduce train 
noise for nearby residents. The work is being completed in stages during scheduled weekend rail closedowns.  

 

We understand this work may have an impact on you and we appreciate your patience and understanding. 

 

Work planned between 11pm Friday 5 and 3am Monday 8 May 

Northern approach – We will be mixing and pouring Ultra High-Performance Concrete to secure the recently installed 
concrete deck panels. 
 
Our crews will be working around the clock on this weekend to complete these works as quickly and efficiently as 
possible.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

How this affects you 

Noise 

• This work will involve significant noise for local residents. While we have scheduled most of the work to occur 
during the day, some noisy work will need to be undertaken at night. We apologise for the inconvenience and thank you 
for your patience. 

• Work activities include plant movement used within the rail corridor from Blue Street Carpark to the north and southern 
approaches of the Sydney Harbour Bridge. Blue Street will be used as the main access point for plant and materials to 
the work location. 
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Parking and site compound establishment 

• A site compound will be established at Blue Street Carpark in North Sydney.  

• Kerbside parking along Blue Street and Ennis Road will be affected from 21.00 Friday till 03.00 Monday.  
 

Sydney Harbour Bridge road lane closures  

• Three road lanes on the Sydney Harbour Bridge will be closed overnight on Friday 5 and Saturday 6 May as the 
space will be required for safe delivery of plant and materials to the worksite.  

• Work vehicles will use local streets to access the worksite. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation during these essential works. 

 

Contact us  
For upcoming work  

transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity  

To report environmental concerns (24 hours) 1300 656 999 

 


